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Sensitive data:  
Perceptions and Implications  
Which data are sensitive? Should definitions be 
changed and new restrictions on access implemented?
 
This highly topical seminar organised by the Centre for Longitudinal 
Studies (CLS) will explore public and professional perceptions of sensitive 
data and consider the implications for legislators and conducting surveys 
and analysing their data. It will also provide a unique opportunity to hear 
the views of respondents concerning their involvement in long-term 
research which includes the collection of sensitive data. 
 

 

 

Topics include: 

• Data sensitivity: resolving the conundrum 

• Sensitive data and longitudinal studies 

• Some reflections of survey participants 

• Perceptions of sensitive personal information 

• Implications for longitudinal data 

 
The booking fee is £100, which includes lunch, a copy of a 
report on new research by the British Market Research Bureau 
and supporting seminar materials. 
 
To book a place, please visit the website below, or contact 
Lorna Hardy on email: l.hardy@ioe.ac.uk, or telephone 020 
7612 6861. 
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